Subject: Planning application changes to proposed roof plan of rear extension.

Dear Tessa,
Following the objections made by our immediate neighbours, please find the following changes made fo

resolve some of their concers.

1. The skylights closest to the first floor flat, on the 5.5m rear extension will be changed to opaque glass, to

avoid any privacy issues and light spillage.
(Please see attached axonometric drawing). Plus the image below to show an example of the look of the

skylight.

2. A green roof will be installed on the 5.5m extension to create a more pleasing view for the flat directly
above the extension. Similar to the image below.



I hope this will alleviate the concerns raised.
Please let me know if you need anything else.

Kind regards
Shadi
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